
 

 

 

 

26 January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Important Letter from the Chair of Governors and CEO 

 

We are writing to let you know that Mrs Moore will be leaving Fullbrook at the end of this academic 

year. She has been successful in securing the position of Executive Principal of Kings Group Academies 

in Bracknell and will be starting her new role in September. 

 

Whilst we are delighted for Mrs Moore and congratulate her on this achievement, the students, 

parents, staff, governing body and the trust will miss her professionalism, integrity and drive to provide 

high quality and transformative education to all.   

 

During her time as Principal at Fullbrook, Mrs Moore has been the driving force behind many 

accomplishments, including raising expectations of staff, students and the community, and improving 

the learning environment. She has established a new brand for the school, refreshing the logo, the 

uniform and most importantly the vision.  This was achieved collaboratively alongside the whole school 

community and truly forged a freshness of thinking. Mrs Moore’s determination and vision to 

reenergise the sixth form provision at Fullbrook successfully resulted in Learning Partners Academy 

Trust investing in a brand-new building designed to deliver an inspirational learning experience for sixth 

form students. 

 

Mrs Moore has led Fullbrook through the troubling COVID times and we cannot be more grateful for 

her excellent work ensuring all students continued to receive the best education possible in a safe and 

secure environment. Throughout the last couple of years, Mrs Moore demonstrated her compassion, 

direction and clear thinking. 

 

We are sure that you will join us in congratulating Mrs Moore on her successful appointment and that 

you, like us will be very sorry to see her go. However, Fullbrook governing body and the trust are 

working together in preparation for the successor and we can offer you every assurance that this will 

be a thorough process to ensure that the right candidate is chosen to take up this exciting opportunity 

of leading Fullbrook and moving forward the great work that has already been put in place. 

 

Yours sincerely  

                                                      

 

 

 

Mr P Ballard      Mr J Mayhew 

Chair of Fullbrook LGB    Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 


